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Update from the Executive Director of the EUIPO

The Executive Director of the EUIPO, Christian Archambeau, has released a new
video update on the current situation at the Office, in particular the return
to the EUIPO’s premises after nearly six months of teleworking for the
majority of staff.

Mr. Archambeau also gave an update on recent filing trends, including the
increase in applications from China, as well as the progress of projects
under the Strategic Plan 2025, which was launched in July.

Watch the video:
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